European Fisheries and Aquaculture Research Organisations



EFARO secretariat legal and mailing address: PO Box 68 1970 AB IJmuiden Netherlands

t: +31 (0)317 487 036 m: efaro@wur.nl w: www.efaro.eu

Bank account: IBAN: NL95INGB0007187853 SWIFT/BIC: INGBNL2AXXX

KvK: 65302397

Invitation EFARO Seminar:

"The reformed CFP: An analyses of what went wrong what went well and what should the next CFP look like"

Date: May 24th, 2018 09.30-18.00

Location: The Belgian Comic Strip Center - Museum Brussels

Rue des Sables 20, 1000 Brussels

EFARO, the European organisation of the Directors of Fisheries and Aquaculture Research Organisations, is organising its annual meeting in Brussels from 23-25 may 2018. As has become tradition the second day of our meeting will be a public event.

This year's event on the 24th of May will have as theme: The reformed CFP: An analyses of what went wrong what went well and what should the next CFP look like. Below you can find an excerpt from the programme with the topics and the invited speakers.

We would very much like to invite you to this seminar!

Please register for our event today! To register please klick here

If any questions you can reach us at EFARO@WUR.NL

Tammo Bult President